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Our classes will be going skating, at the LBA on, Wednesday, December 16th. We will be skating from 10:30-11:25 a.m. Please ensure that your child brings their skates and a proper skating helmet (Sorry bike helmets are not permitted). It is a District # 16 policy that students must wear a helmet and skates, or they will not be permitted on the ice.
Thanks for all your help!
Mrs. Corcoran, Mrs. Noel and Mrs. Bell (
